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   VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
One of the greatest gifts you can give is your time 

 

   
 

    SPRING CARNIVAL  
         PLANNING 
 
 

It is that time again and we are excited to get planning for this year’s Spring Carnival.  
However, there are many volunteers required to help plan, organize and set up this 
event. 
 
If you are able to be a part in any way for this event or be part of the planning 
committee, please contact Barb at sierragirl2428@gmail.com 
 
As planning must begin very soon; please consider lending a hand, and contacting 
Barb by February 14th, as we are hoping to have our first planning meeting before the 
end of February.   To date we only have a few volunteers put their name in to 
help. 
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